
Special Waterford Selectmen’s Meeting 

Town Clerk’s Office 

Thursday, March 19, 2015 

 

Attendees:   

Selectmen:  Brent Beck, Gary Allard 

Road Foreman:  Lisle Houghton 

VTrans Rep:  Shauna Clifford 

Better Back Roads Rep:  Kerry O’Brien 

Clerk:   Joanne Jurentkuff 

 

Brent opened the meeting at 8:00 a.m.   

 

The group discussed various upcoming projects and grant opportunities.  Shauna will 

need a copy of the bid package on the Old County Road Culvert Project from Tim 

Ruggles. Lisle will pass this request on to Tim.  

 

The selectmen signed the Certification of Compliance for Town Road and Bridge 

Standards on Network Inventory.  Shauna needs a copy of this to go with the Grant on 

Old County Rd.  

 

Kerry presented options that are available thru the Better Back Roads Program. Category 

A Grants are for a report of prioritized road erosion areas.  This is $4000.  She will go 

around the town with the road foreman and get the information needed and produce the 

report.  The town’s share will be labor and truck time.   

Category B Grants provide $10,000 to fix small project that can be done by the town 

crew. If the fix is a large project, the town can apply for the state grant. 

On April 9th there will be a Better Back Roads Workshop. 

 

Shauna got information for the State report of the town highway budget.  She will get it 

back to us for the selectmen’s signature. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:55 a.m. 

 

 

Approved:      Joanne Jurentkuff 

Date:       Town Clerk 

 


